
Citizens for a Safer Florida, Inc
P.O, Box 320091

Tampa, Fl 33679-2091

We invite you to join our organization. 
We intend to direct our efforts to maintain safety in all sectors of Florida’s society; make Florida a
safe place to live, raise our children, and to work. 

                        We are directly involved with issues regarding safety, including, but not
limited to; children’s safety, quiet use and enjoyment of our properties, animal safety, oversight on

products sold and used in Florida that will cause unnecessary harm to Florida’s environment and the
health and welfare of all its citizens.*

This past year we have been networking statewide to campaign against the illegal use of “Consumer
Fireworks”, close the loopholes, and work to strengthen the current FS 791 that will afford relief for

those who have suffered unnecessary harm, and we are continuing these efforts in 2008.
  We’ve hired a lobbyist for the Florida Legislative 2008 Session to make our concerns known, and to 

facilitate our collective efforts to educate, promote, advocate, lobby our Legislators, so that we will be
afforded our rights to live safely, and be free from harmful products by being an effective force to

ensure the safety of all Florida Citizens! 

Our voices will be heard, IF we stand united! We need all concerned Florida

citizens to be willing to support us!

Join us today!
Please fill out this form, and mail to the mailing address as above:

Date_------------------------------___________        Contribution  $_------------------------________. 

Name:________________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number(s):_-----------------------------------     Fax: -------------------------------------

Email address:_____________________________________________________________

Check enclosed $________Written to: Citizens for a Safer Florida, Inc. 
We encourage you to give us your comments, and will keep you informed of the progress during this

2008 Legislative Session.
Jorja Greig, President

Email:  jdarabians@earthlink.com or wjohns7@tampabay.rr.com
Web site: wwwbanillegalfireworks.org

Thank you for joining Citizens for a Safer Florida, Inc.
There are no paid positions and all monies collected for this

non-profit corporation will be used toward the efforts
outlined above.

mailto:jdarabians@earthlink.com
http://webmail.pas.earthlink.net/wam/AddrSendmail?addrid=580485006&x=33632419

